From: I

Sent: 23 June 2018 13:21

To: I

Cc: Planning

Subject: Ref: App/2016/2803/P-100 Avenue Road
Dear Zenab

| write with reference to the above planning for 100 Avenue Road. Since it is not currently known when or even if
the development go ahead as planned, Camden Council must conclude that the demolition site for indeterminate
period, with a known outcome, would, by their own definition, cause harm to the community and amenity and in
any case we consider the major material alteration to the original plan and not a minor one. Therefore permission to
very condition 31 must be refused.

In addition my son attends Swisscottage nursery and | am extremely concerned about the potential for harm to
young children result of any planning works very close to a playground green space and schools and nurseries.

| would appreciate recognition of this email.
Best wishes

Adam Huxley
Fellows Road



